Newsletter: 18.07.2022

It has been an absolute privilege to lead the Academy this
year. The children, families and staff at Long Cross have really &% 3(,“
worked hard together to make it such as successful year. or &

Thank you all!

| hope you all have a great summer break. Please stay safe and remember
that if you need support you can contact the Oasis North Bristol Hub.

We look forward to seeing you all for the start of next academic year on
Friday 2nd September.
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| Term dates

: Thursday 21st July
I 2022 - |ast day of
| school

| Friday 2nd September
| 2022 - all pupils to re-

| turn for the start of
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Attendance "It looks like we
| |

» have a hot and
_sunny end to
the school
year. Please ensure that
your child is protected from
" the sun by applying sun-

cream before they come to
school. They should also

, bring a sun hat and drinks

" in if they have them.

We now have only 4
" school days left of M o
this academic year 2 g3
and it is important
Ithat children are in school every day
and on time.
" Please remember that no holidays
s can be authorised during term time
and could result in a penalty no-
tice.

i Term 1

| INSET days 2022 -2023
: 1st September 2022

| 14th October 2022

| 2nd December 2022
: 31st March 2023

| 23rd June 2023

| 7th July 2023

%

What an amazing pe-
nultimate week we had
last week!

We saw some incredi-
ble skill and bravery
when tackling the climb-
ing wall, children be-
haved impeccably on
their educational visits
and we loved our end of
year family events.

We will be making sure
that these events are
part of our curriculum
next academic year.




